
 
Buffalo Community Center Committee meeting called to order at 5:30 pm on March 21, 2022 by Chair 
Mary Moore, present Austin Miller and Brandy Harland. 
 
Brandy went over the rentals for March and April, with most weekends booked.  The committee talked 
about raising prices for next year. 
 
The next fundraising even is another Sip N Shop on April 13, 2022.  The 90’s night fundraiser was very 
successful, raising $4700. 
 
Brandy would like to purchase a wine slushy machine which would cost around $800.  Austin and 
Mary agreed that this was an excellent idea and would put it on the agenda for the next city council 
meeting in April. 
 
Next Meeting Proposed is June 28, 2022 at 5:30pm. 
 
Motion by Moore and seconded by Miller to adjourn the meeting at 6:00pm. 


